
STUDENT BULLETIN 
May 16, 197^

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
People can be divided into three groups: those who make things happen, those who 
watch things happen, and those who wonder what happened.

— John W. Newbern
SPRING RECITAL:
Remember the spring applied music recital tonight in the Chapel at 7:00 p.m. All 
band and orchestra members please remember the rehearsal after the recital.
LOST:
Green Cambridge Bible, King James Version. If found, please return to Richard
Satterfield, 608-G.
SERVICEMEN'S MIG:
All those planning to go to the Y.M.C.A. service this Sunday, May 19, meet at Perks
Hall at 3:25.
ETTA PROGRAM:
Students involved in the ETTA should note that the charges for this, $5, was not 
posted to your account until May 13. Students who had paid up to that date now 
have a $5 balance due. This should be given immediate attention.
STUDENT ACCOUNTS :
Be sure to clear any unpaid accounts before May 22.
PAY CHECKS:
Chocks for those employed on campus will be ready May 30* Any leaving campus prior 
to that date and any students working after May 23, should attach a self-addressed, 
stamped envelope with your last time sheet. Your check will be mailed out to you.
CAFETERIA AND RESIDENCE HALL CLOSING:
The- cafeteria v/ill close Friday, May 31 with the noon meal.
The residence halls will close Saturday, June 1 at 12:00 noon. REMINDER - there 
is no storage room available during the summer.
N.L.C.A.A. GOLF:
Golf scores must be turned in to Mr. Kinney by Monday morning. The six students 
participating must play l8 holes at the Bellevue Minicipal Golf Course before Monday.
SOFTBALL INTRAMURALS:
Games were cancelled last Saturday and will be rescheduled for Saturday the l8th 
as follows: 300 floor vs. 500 floor at 9:00 a.m. and 600 floor vs. 100-200 floor 
at 10:30 a.m.


